Duke Power CoMPANY
Power BuiLoinc
422 SouTH CHURCH STREET, CHARLOTTE, N. C. 28242

WILLIAM O PARKER, JR, June 18, 1980
JCx Pagsicenr TELEPHONE AREA 704
Srcam Pagoucrion 373-4082

Mr. Jamec P. O'Reilly, Director

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatorv Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

As described in my letter cf February 1, 1980, wnich transmitted Significant
Deficiency Report SD 413-414/80-01, all Unit | safety-related motor control
center aquipment furnished by Nelson Electric has been inspected for proper
power wire connections and the necessary modifications completed.

Inspection of Unit 2 safety-related motor control center equipment is sched-
uled for completion by December 31, 1980,

Very truly yours,

hellor. ] % /4‘//,
William 0. Parker, Jr. /4%;, ; “ /,—-._\-_

RWO:scs

y4;:: Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

G. F. Maxwell
NRC - Catawba Nuclear Station
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